
 

 

 

The school will hold an Open Week from Monday 24th to Friday 28th October 2022. 

Parents and children are invited to call to the school anytime from 1pm to 2pm. 

This will allow parents and children to see the school in operation and talk to the teachers and pupils. 

If these days do not suit please contact the school by phone or email to arrange a visit at any time. 
Phone: 046-9054417. Email: rathkennyschool@gmail.com 

 

All are welcome! 

 


